
The School of Pharmacy is committed to providing a quality 
education in an environment conducive for learning.  In addition, 
your safety and the safety of others is paramount while enrolled as 
a UMKC pharmacy student.  As part of this commitment, no person 
is allowed to attend a class or laboratories unless officially enrolled 
for credit.  This policy does not apply to individuals invited for the 
purpose of making announcements or delivering guest 
lectures.  Exceptions may also be made for individuals with 
accommodations approved through Student Disability Services or 
the Office of Affirmative Action. Please seek advice from the 
Associate Dean for Student Affairs with questions regarding the 
policy. 
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